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MEMO 

TO:  Mayor McFarland and Committee Members 

FROM: Andrew Beyer, P.E. 

DATE:  March 6, 2024 

RE:  Site Plan Review Committee Meeting of March 11, 2024 

 
 
Review and take action: 916 Labaree Street – Architectural and location review of Riverside Park 
restrooms  
 

Background:  
 

The City of Watertown is looking to develop a new restroom facility at Riverside Park. The restroom 
project was awarded in late February to the lowest responsible and responsive bidder, Ray Stadler 
Construction Co., Inc. with construction anticipated to begin in April. The proposed structure has a 
footprint of roughly 1,600 square feet. The plan set is attached for review. 
 
 
 
 


